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Dear Senators, 

 

I ask to to vote NO on SB 1521, which is a bill that would make it harder for school 

boards to fire their superintendents. We cannot let this happen, as the school board 

is the elected body, and is the superintendent's boss. Adding these restrictions in 

SB1521 will harm students, as the school boards are elected by We the People, to do 

what is right for students.  

 

Thank you. 


